
'Sweet Anne fhge

WHAT? A Musical Operetta 

WTO? Senior Class 

XJHERE? Bailey High 

WHEN? April 10-7:59 p.m. 

row MUCH? 2$<ti-hOt

S ta ff Works 
For RoosonablG Fee

S e n i ^ r  Plciy,  A  f j * i l  I '  J
B U M l\G0p5 Kq I  I n Q
Of Previous Year
Again the Bugle attained the highest 

rating, the Medalist, offered by the

Colmbia Scholastic Press Association 
by ranking as the best in 
its respective group of 
those papers rating first 
place. ^
This is the second suc
cessive year the paper has 
reached this goal. The 
exact grade will not be 
known until it appears in 
the convention's "School 
Press Review."

STAFF CHAIRMEN 
Two staff members acted 
as chairman of two section
al meetings. '
LOIS THIGPEN presided 
over "The Sharing of Re- 
sponsibility-Staff and 
Adviser"; MARY ANN EDWARDS, 
editor, served as chairman 
of "A Top-Notch Job of 
Interviewing."
Thursday and Friday the 
staff members attended 
lectures, clinics, and 
roundtable discussions 
dealing vjith all phases of 
jotirnalistic work.

PRESS LMCHEON 
Climaxing the three-day 
convention was a luncheon 
in the Grand Ballroom of 
the Waldorf-Astoria Hotel, 
Saturday. Guest of honor 
was the famous SARAH 
CHURCHILL. Speakers at the 
luncheon were HONORABLE 
ERNEST A. GROSS, United 
States Representative to 
the General Assembly, 
United Nations, and GENE
RAL CARLOS P. ROMULO , 
Philippine Ambassador to 
the United States.
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"Sludbints Hs s ume  
n f f i c e  D u t i e s
Office r̂ork and calls are 
taken care of by five 
senior girls and one 
junior girl, since PRINCI
PAL WEAVER is occupied by 
class duties the entire 
morning.
The senior girls are 
CAROLYN HOWELL, GERALDINE 
STRICKLAND, MAGALINE WIL
LIAMS, FRANCES CARROLL, 
and JOYCE VJILLIAMS. PEGGY 
Liles is the junior.
These girls work in the 
office on their own free ■ 
will. If they file, type, 
or OTite letters, they are 
paid at the rates of $0 
cents an hour. This is 
paid by a $lS per month 
clerical account allotted 
to each principal by the 
C0 unty Board ĉf Education̂ .

Op en House Success fu I

Favorabl'e comments and 
"large attendance" on the 
part of the parents proved 
the third annual Open 
House "to be a success" at 
the March P.T.A. meeting, 
according to Principal M.
W. Weaver,
Observing work displays, 
hearing an interesting 
musical program, and tour
ing the new building were 
features of the program.
Principal Weaver says^"We 
have had Open House three 
years, and we hope it will 
become a pei'insiient activi
ty. It is good public re
lations ."

Bugle staff members have 
helped with community ad
vertisements for a nominal 
fee by making two separate 
sets of handbills for the 
town merchants and one for 
the Bailey Feed Mill.
Usually WAYNE LAMM, with 
the aid of a typist, cuts 
the stencils for outside 
work, while MARY ANN ED
WARDS and LOIS THIGPEN run 
off the stencils.

FEE
To date any extra work 
done for the benefit of 
the community was done for 
a reasonable fee, adding 
to the Bugle treasury 
little beyond the cost of 
paper, stencils, and ink. 
The staff believes that 
in the future, if it con
tinues doing this work,the 
time element required in 
cutting the stencils and 
doing the mimescope work 
should be given more re
munerative consideration 
than has been the case in 
the past.

Attractive-The arrange
ments in the classrooms 
for Open House,


